
From: Brown, Carol A.
Sent: 4/19/2011 3:56:39 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE:

not a bad idea - maybe that is the way to move forward 
with the relicensing application -

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2011 10:21 AM 
To: Brown, Carol
A.
Subject:

What about putting PG&E "at risk" for the
relicensing settlement dollars if future seismic studies result in NRC rejecting 
our renewal and shutting the plant down ? That way, you could vote the 
settlement out and still look out for customers. Just an 
idea.
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